Moore, Elizabeth ‘
—r .

From: Crump, Clifton

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 2:29 PM
To: Moore, Elizabeth

Subject: FW: Plates and tinted windows.
info only.

Clifton Crump
Fire and Police Commission
414-286-5064

From: MAIL, FPC

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 1:25 PM

To: Crump, Clifton <ccrump@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: Plates and tinted windows.

Renee Keinert
Fire and Police Commission
£14-286-5072

From: Bruce Scheidt <bscheidt@sbeglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:12 AM

To: MAIL, FPC <FPC@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Plates and tinted windows.

I know there aren't enough police, but if we are to pay way more for liscence and registration fees those of us
‘who do what the law says are sick and tired of people driving around with no plates and temporary tags that are
in the back windows or altered dates or no dates at all. I've also seen two vehicles this week with tinted front
windows that you couldn't see thru. I don't know what the chiefs view on this stuff is but there seems to be no
enforcement on this matter. Bruce Scheidt

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android



